
Uniform 

Please could all children start the new year 
looking smart with the correct uniform,    
including shoes and only studded earrings 
are allowed to be worn in school. 

Permissions 

We would like to remind all parents and 
carers about keeping your child’s          
permissions and consent up to date. If you 
have any queries about this please      
contact the school office. 

Last Day Of Term 

Christmas parties will be held on Thursday. All 
children to come to school in non-uniform. 

We break up at 2:30pm (No ACE Club) 

and return to school on 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Choir 

There is no school choir the first week 
back.  

The nights are particularly cold and dark so keep safe and wear reflective attire where    

possible. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year 

From Mrs Patterson, Mrs Coates and all the staff at Elliston Primary Academy 

Christmas Performances 

Children and staff worked incredibly hard to bring you amazing performances. We are very 

proud! 

Our year 3/4 children will be performing for you at Easter and Year 6 children will close the 
school year with their usual performance. 

School Dinners 

Remember to get your school dinners booked 
for  January 2025! 

Social Media 

Can we remind you that social media sites 
are for children beyond primary age. Their 
safety, like yours, is our priority.  

Class DoJo 

Don’t forget to sign up to class dojo where 
we share all information in and around 
school. Please call the office if you are yet 
to join. 

Ofsted 

Thank you for your support during our     
recent Ofsted inspection.  

We always love an opportunity to show 
how amazing your children are. 

We will get the report in the new year and 
will share this with you as soon as it is 

available. 

Mrs Patterson 

 


